
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

SEND Parent Forum Meeting – 23rd February 
EYFS and KS2 reading meeting – 28th 
February 
Parents Evening - 6th March – 3.30-6.00pm 
World Book Day Bedtime story in Infant Hall 
– 7th March 
Year 2 to BrigHouse – 8th march 
Spring term ends – 21st March 
Teacher Training Day – 22nd March 
Return to school after Easter – 8th April 
 

Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Week 2 Update  
I started this week with several 
meetings with parents.    This is 
something that I am really keen to 
continue.   I am more than happy 
to have meetings with parents to 
address any worries you might have, or make things 
clearer on the ’Anglesey Way’. Please ring the Junior 
office or speak to the Receptionist and you can make 
an appointment.       

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is 92.6%. 
It is really important that your child attends school 
every day possible. Let’s get this number higher! If 
your child comes every day, they could win a family 
hamper each half term. 
 
WELL DONE TO: 
SL2 has 100%  
6Z, 3P, 1D all have 98% 
 
If your child’s attendance is low, then you will be 
receiving a phone call from the Phase Leader to find 
out why and to try and improve their attendance. 
 
A text will be sent if your child is late twice in a week. 
 
 
 
 

birMinghaM city football 

We were lucky to be offered free tickets from 
Pioneer People for families to go to the 
Birmingham City Football Club home game 
tomorrow against Southampton. We have 
had approximately 120 requests which have 
all been allocated. 
 
Parents/carers, check your emails to click on 
the confirmation, Mr Baughan has sent 2 
email reminders today. 
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social MeDia coMMunication   

In an aim to improve communication, The school 
will be using 3 social media platforms. 
 
As well as using X to send out information, we 
will also be using FaceBook and Instagram.   
Please like and follow our posts.    
 

                  
 

 
 

Search for us on @AngleseyP   
 

cybersecurity Question of the 

Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Answer to last week’s question: B Ransomware 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Answer next week: 

beDtiMe story reMinDer! 
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Parents evening 

Remember it is parents evening 

next week on Wednesday 6th  

March 3.30-6.00pm. 

You can still book an appointment on the My 

Child At School App. 

It is only a 5 minute appointment, during which 

the class teacher will talk through your child’s 

progress. If you need to speak in more detail 

about your child, then make an appointment for 

a mutually convenient time with the class 

teacher. 

You will also be given a slip that shows your 

child’s attendance. 

 



 

science Day look in the gallery on our 

Website for More 

Wednesday was Science Day in school.  
Each class focussed on different science lenses for 
their investigations. 

        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


